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SASKATCHEWAN RIVERS PUBLIC BOARD CHAIR AND VICE-CHAIR NAMED  

 
At the November 7th Organizational Meeting, the Board elected a Board Chair and Vice-chair to provide 
leadership. The Board is pleased to announce that Darlene Rowden was named as Board Chair and Alan Nunn was 
acclaimed as Vice-Chair for the 2022-2023 year.  
 
The Board would like to recognize the 11 years of leadership Barry Hollick has shared as Board Chair.  Under his 
leadership, the Board has had solid guidance and representation.  Thank you Barry for over a life time of 
dedication to our Division, and the last 11 years as Board Chair. 
 
Both leaders expressed appreciation for the confidence the trustees placed in them and committed themselves to 
working for the best interests of SRPSD students.  Chair Rowden remarked, “It is an honour to serve the students, 
families and electors as Board Chair. I look forward to working with trustees and I’m looking forward to continuing 
to ensure the contributions of all Saskatchewan Rivers employees are recognized.”  Vice-Chair Nunn echoed those 
comments indicating, “It is a privilege to work as Vice-Chair with this group of trustees who are so committed to 
strong governance and to overcoming challenges to provide excellence for our students.”  
 
Trustees are engaged in board-related tasks on an ongoing basis, but they meet formally at least one Monday 
each month for a Regular Board meeting. The public is welcome to attend the meetings that begin at 5:30 pm.  
Details about meeting dates and agenda items are available at 2022-2023 SRPSD Board Meeting Information 
where you can also learn about the Board operations, its leadership and its governance practices. 
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For more information, contact:   Robert Bratvold, Director of Education 
       Saskatchewan Rivers School Division 

Telephone:  (306) 764-1571 

https://www.srsd119.ca/about-us-2/board-meeting-information-2022-2023/

